
Greater Gatineau Home and School Association

would like to invite you to the

https://www.facebook.com/GreaterGatineau/

SPOOKY SOIRÉE
Friday, October 24, 2025

6:30 pm to 8:00 pm
In the school gym

Admission $4 per child

Adults Free 

*Parents must attend and keep an eye on their children 
at all times*

For safety reasons costumes must follow school rules:
 no masks and no handheld props

Spooky treats & 
snacks will be 
available for 

purchase

Put on your spooky or 

fun costume and join 

us for a Halloween 

themed dance!

This will be a 

FaBOOlous night of 

Dancing!
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